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May 09, 2022 

Dear Pastors, Directors & Coordinators of Faith Formation:  

Greetings in the Lord! The Diocese of Sacramento has partnered with the Church of Jesus Christ 

of Latter-Day Saints as well as William Jessup University to host a workshop on Religious 

Liberty and Parental Responsibility in K-12 Education & Curriculum on Tuesday, May 17, 

2022, from 7:00 pm to 8:30 pm at William Jessup University (2121 University Avenue, 

Rocklin, CA 95765). There is no cost to attend this important gathering. 

If your parish is located in any of the following school districts, we are in great need of your 

presence.

• Roseville 

• Rocklin 

• West Placer  

• Elk Grove 

• Folsom Cordova 

• Sacramento 

• San Juan 

• Buckeye  

• West Sacramento 

We are asking that you send a small delegation (3-5 people) to attend the conference.  Encourage 

your parish and school families to participate. Families will have the opportunity to meet and 

fellowship with one another as well as the leaders of their local school districts. Please RSVP 

with the Family & Respect Life Ministries: mdeleon@scd.org 

Thank you in advance for your assistance on this important initiative. Do not hesitate to contact 

me with any questions you may have.  

Blessings, 

 

Moises Roberto De Leon 

Associate Director, Family & Respect Life Ministries 

E: mdeleon@scd.org 

O: 916-733-0133 
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RELIGIOUS LIBERTY AND 
PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY 
IN K-12 EDUCATION 
& CURRICULUM

Kathleen Domingo 
California Catholic Conference

Brad Dacus 
Pacific Justice Institute

Jay Pimentel 
Attorney at Law

Guided by three keynote speakers, this free event will equip people of faith to 
respectfully engage in the public square with religious convictions demonstrated in 
winsome and redemptive fashion. You will also have an opportunity to meet other 
parents and leaders in local school districts including Roseville, Rocklin, Western 
Placer, Elk Grove, Folsom Cordova, Sacramento, San Juan, Buckeye, West Sacramento.

W H E N : 	 Tuesday, May 17, 2022 • 7 - 8:30pm 
W H E R E : 	� William Jessup University 

2121 University Avenue, Rocklin CA 95765

W H Y  S H O U L D  Y O U  AT T E N D ?
• Learn about the legalities of religious liberty and parental rights in K-12 education
• Network with other families and interested parties in your school district
• Discover ways to share your religious faith with care and compassion
• Strengthen your role as a parent in the democratic process.

Organized by the Catholic 
Diocese of Sacramento, 
William Jessup University, 
and The Church of Jesus 
Christ of Latter-Day Saints.
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